
From: Meade Cadot  
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2024 4:05 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DE22-060 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
The New Hampshire net metering policy for small solar arrays is a policy that benefits all electricity 
consumers --not to mention the whole earth's climate.  Do NOT change it!  We need to encourage as 
many people as we can to go solar as quickly as possible.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Meade Cadot 
 


